
Letter to the Editor  

Can I start by congratulating ENOTDS for so expertly dealing with the problems 
encountered during the coronavirus crisis? The membership has been kept informed 
with news and helpful advice, via the ENOTDS website {with a Facebook link) and in 
the Newsletter.  

I’m certainly missing dancing and running my club, but with this extraordinary 
pandemic situation it’s the wellbeing, care and safety of everyone that really matters. 
I think holding any dance, dancing holiday, AGM or social gathering at this time is 
irresponsible.    

Let’s hope it’s soon possible to get back together dancing and socialising - but only 
when it’s safe to do so. 

Chris Everitt 

Abbots Langley Old Time Dance Club 

 


